
 
 
 

NOTICE AND CANCELLATION  
OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING  

OF THE COSTA MESA FOUNDATION  
January 11, 2021 

11:00 A.M. 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Foundation, 
scheduled for Monday, January 11, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom, has been cancelled due to 
lack of a quorum.   
 

  

The Foundation’s next meeting is to be determined. 
 
 
DATED this 11th day of January 2021. 
 
 
 

            Nichole Scott                  
Nichole Scott, Foundation President 
 
 
For questions or concerns please contact:   
 E-mail:  nscott.cmf@gmail.com  
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